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January Recap 
Happy New Year! Wishing everyone a bright and joyful 2025!  

On January 20, Angela and Jasmine performed in the Flying Fairies 

Culture and Arts Center 2025 Dance Showcase at Whitney Young Arts 

Building Auditorium! It was a wonderful performance! Great job to all 

the performers! 
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Upcoming Events 

On February 17, SoWE will be visiting Lurie Children’s Hospital for a 

visit/tour. We will also be discussing future project opportunities with 

Lurie! 

 

Recent and Upcoming Videos 

SoWE released  2024 SoWE Annual Concert Highlight and Harvest 

Gongs and Drums【丰收锣鼓】. Great job to all the performers! Please 

stay tuned for upcoming posts! 

Jasmine Fong 

https://youtu.be/wss_KoD7zcM?si=qYtn0unZlF92RzTy
https://youtu.be/dcTPZpDNypg?si=7yuBhujXRObXnSLK
https://youtu.be/dcTPZpDNypg?si=7yuBhujXRObXnSLK
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Notices 

Volunteers, please regularly update your service hours log. Any time 

used practicing for SoWE performances, projects, recordings, SoWE 

meetings, preparing for/teaching guzheng lessons, and mentoring new 

members is valid. Travel time to and from performances, rehearsals, and 

SoWE activities also counts. 
 
 

 

 

 

Jasmine Fong 


